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9/4/2019 

 
Dear Partner, 

 

On October 5th 2019, Cisco will implement price increases. The changes are due to changing market conditions, 
price corrections, configuration changes or competitive market change. 
 

1. PIDs affected by the Price Increases 

You can find the list of impacted PIDs on Cisco for Partners 

Link to Cisco for Partners: Cisco for Partners  

 

2. You can also see all published items on List Price Catalog. 

 

Link to LPC: List Price Catalog (LPC) 

 

3. Time Stamp: September 4, 2019 3:00 PM PST 

 

Please direct your inquiries to global-finance-pricing@cisco.com if you have additional questions. 
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Best Regards, 

Global Partner Finance Team  
  

 

Partner Alert 

https://www.cisco.com/c/en/us/partners/sell-integrate-consult/price-changes.html
https://prpub.cloudapps.cisco.com/lpc/currentPL.faces?flow=nextgen
mailto:global-finance-pricing@cisco.com

